
 
 
 

COVID-19 WATER/SEWER SHUT OFF NOTICE 
 
 
The Willingboro MUA remains deeply committed to the health, safety and well-being of our 
customers, employees and the communities we serve during this State of Emergency.  
 We know that our customers rely on us to provide them the highest quality drinking water and 
to collect and treat the wastewater and return it safely to the environment at the lowest 
possible cost. Please know that we are doing our part in fulfilling this commitment.  
 

The MUA will suspend shut offs of water/sewer to customers for non-payment during the State 
of Emergency.  In order to take advantage of this suspension, you must first email us at 
customersupport@wmua.info. We will then contact you to enter a deferred payment 
arrangement once the State of Emergency has been lifted. This will give customers experiencing 
financial difficulties during the COVID-19 virus additional time to pay their bills.  If you don’t 
have email service, please call customer service at 609-877-2900.  

 

 
 
 
 

  

 


